
Tammy Soletro-Hazinakis: 

Cameras should be allowed in nursing homes for famly to monitor treatment of 

loved ones.  Having cameras in rooms will help to hold staff accountable to the 

treatment/mistreatment of residents.  Abuse is real and staff should be 

responsible for the their actions. 


